## 19 April 2015

Dear Choong Jae Nim,

I wanted to personally write and thank you for all that you did and taught at D. J. Studios yesterday. It was very gracious of you, Sa Bom Nim Bruno, Sa Bom Nim Leach and Sa Bom Nim Venturino to take the time from your own schools and lives to help us better understand this art as we work through transitions. Your lessons have given me a great deal to work on both physically and spiritually.

I especially wanted to thank you for the comment about seeing me in the accomplishments of my son. Having recently buried my father, it caused me to consider how important it is that I be a worthy reflection of all that was good in him. Thank you for that lesson, that insight.

Sincerely,

Jean Marie Dreibelbis

Jean Main Drublin